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Notification of candidacy 

 

 

Dear members of the Election Committee, 

 

By this letter, I would like to put myself forward as a candidate at the upcoming 

election for the PAC Community Leader. The Netherlands Peppol Authority, for 

which I am working as a Coordinator, is supporting my candidacy for this position.  

 

 

The position I would like to stand for: 

 

PACL: Peppol Authority Community Leader 

 

 

Motivation on the position 

 

Peppol Authority Community Leader 

 

The past year I took on the role of Peppol Autority Community leader. In this role 

I try to build a closer collaboration between the PA’s and between the different 

communities within Peppol. 

 

With my renewed candidacy I would like to continue this work. We have worked 

on many different topics the last year with the PAC. The roll out of the new 

agreement framework, incubation of EESPA, start of revision of statutes, overall 

security with Peppol, are a couple of things that asked for diplomacy and 

especially keeping everyone on board. From my point of view, it is important to 

keep all PAC members informed and connected to the different subjects and keep 

the conversation (sometimes discussion) going.  

 

EESPA, statutes, security, and core services of Peppol are also on the agenda for 

the near future.  Next to that the PAC needs to play its role within new domains 

like Logistics and CTCC that are of great importance for Peppol. But these topics 

are not always on the radar of the PA’s. So here is why we need to keep the PAC 

roundtable the place to inform and freely discuss amongst the PA’s and keep 

them connected to the ongoing matters. This is where I want to play an active 

role and help guide the PA’s through these interesting subjects. 
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Furthermore, I want to keep the roundtables as interactive and accessible as 

possible. It must be a real community meeting which means many voices must be 

heard. I will do my utmost to make this possible.  

But next to that I will also continue to engage bilateral contacts with the other 

PA’s and other communities. If needed I will be the voice of the PA’s within 

Peppol.  

 

To mention one other main thing is the strategy of Peppol. My conclusion is that I 

would like to continue my role PACL and contribute in this way to the future of 

Peppol. I am looking forward to helping the PA community (and Peppol) with its 

continuing growth and ambitions. 

 

This is my motivation for the role of PACL. If you have any questions do not 

hesitate to contact me: 

 

- roel.crooijmans@logius.nl 

- +31 6 520 47 042 

 

Kind regards, 

Roel Crooijmans 


